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Business activity

     Congressman Sam Potolicchio told 
us about the system of government 
in America

The meeting in the Library of 
Congress



The meeting with the director of the Howard H. Baker JR Center for 
Public Policy at the University of Tennessee



Meeting with the Federal Judge 
Thomas Alan



The meeting with the teachers and students 
of

Pellissippi State Community College 



The meeting with the Mayor of the 
city of Knoxville

All of us were given certificates of honorary citizen



Speaking and listening practice



     For questions or comments about the Open World Program, please 
contact
the Open World Leadership Center at the following addresses: 

Open World Leadership Center
http://www.openworld.gov
101 Independence Ave., SE 
John Adams Building, Room 144
Washington, DC 20540-9980 USA
Telephone:   (202) 707-8943
Fax: (202) 252-3464
E-mail: openworld@openworld.gov 


